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Check Google 
classroom for this 

week’s home 
learning! 

Dear Parents,  
 
Templar class had quite an adventurous week that involved climbing on two different 
outings that occurred this week. The children practised their courage by having a go at 
various climbing activities that tested their strength and sometimes endurance. It was 
lovely to see the children come out of their comfort zone and try something new. Both 
year groups enjoyed the day and I’m sure would love to try these activities again. In 

PE, we practised some athletic events for sports day 
and we cannot wait to share the day with parents for the 
first time since the pandemic. The day for sports day will 
follow soon. 
 

As it is nearing the end of the year, the children are completing their writing final pieces 
that will mark their final assessments. We will also be writing reports soon, which you 
will receive in June 2022. There is much to celebrate as the children have learnt so 
much and have a lot to be proud of this year. Next week is our Decoy trip so please 
ensure that all Templar pupils bring a packed lunch as we will be having our lunch at 
Decoy Country Park. It will also be a non-school uniform day as we will be doing some 
nature walks so please ensure that the children wear old clothes and trainers.  
 

Reminders: 
There are a few events that are happening in the next coming weeks 
of the current term and Summer 2. Here are the dates of some 
notable events: 
Templar Decoy trip- 26th May 
Jubille Cake sale- 27th May 
There will be a leavers’ service at St Paul’s church on 22nd July at 
2pm term and a year 6 Leavers’ mini performance in school on 18th July at 2.15pm The 
year 6 children will have songs to learn and will need to practise them at home in order 
to learn the words in time for the performance.  
 

Kind regards   
Mrs Babbage 
 
 
Message from Mr Thorne 
 
The children have had an exciting week, with Year 4,5 and 6 going on a climbing 
trip at Dyno Climb. We were all super impressed with their resilience, 
perseverance and channelling their inner Alex Honnold to scale the walls! We 
have been getting creative preparing for our Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
celebration next week. We have all made crown and are looking forward to our 
street style party lunch. You are all invited to join us after school at the Bradley 
bake sale to share a yummy treat and a cup of tea or coffee. All proceeds will 
go towards the PTFA. Our Italian themed day was ‘delizioso’ and the children 
enjoyed tasting the different pasta sauces.  
 

Star of the 
week! 

 

Star of the 
week: 

   
Templar Class 

 
For 

representing 
the school on 
an outing and 
for having the 
courage to try 

new things!       

 
Well done! 
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Luna has settled in very well and she continues to bring joy to all and has 
especially enjoyed listening to the stories read by the children.  
 
We are really looking forward to the KS1 Paignton Zoo trip next week. Please 
ensure you pre order your child’s packed lunch on Edu Spot. It would be nice 
for you have to have chat with your children about the animals they will see at 
the zoo beforehand, there is plenty of fun facts and information of the Paignton 
Zoo website Paignton Zoo - A Wild Day Out For The Whole Family.  
 

Summer 2 is a super busy term, so please spend a few moments checking out 
the dates for your diary below.  
 
Have an enjoyable weekend.  
 
 
Dates for your Diary  
 
26th May – Templar Trip to Decoy Park 

26th May – KS1 Trip to Paignton Zoo 

27th May – ASM Jubilee Celebration Street Party Style Lunch 

27th May BRADLEY CLASS PTFA BAKE SALE 3pm in the playground. Parents are 
invited to join us for a cup of tea or coffee with their cakes. All proceeds will go 
towards the PTFA. 

13th – 14th June – DAISI Artists to visit 

17th June Fathers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts  with the children. Suggested 
donation £1 per family. 

21st June – Templar Class visit to South Devon College for ‘Skills Build’ 

22nd June – Class Photos (AM) 

24th June COURTENAY CLASS PTFA BAKE SALE 3pm in the playground 

5th July – Animal Encounter Whole School Visit 

6th July SPORTS Day 12.30 – 2.30 (Reserve Sports Day in case of bad weather 20th 
July) 

6th July SUMMER FAYRE 2.30 – 4.30 (Reserve Summer Fayre in case of bad 
weather 20th July) 

6th July – Civic Award Presentation Evening  

12th July – Year 5’s to watch the matinee performance at Newton Abbot College. 

14th July – New EYFS Induction 12.45 – 2.30pm 

15th July TEMPLAR CLASS PTFA BAKE SALE 3pm in the playground 

18th July 2.15 – 2.45 Year 6 Leavers Assembly at ASM 

19th July – New EYFS Teddy Bear Picnic 2.15 – 3pm 

22nd July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly at St Paul’s Church 2 – 3pm. 

22nd July – PTFA School Disco 

https://www.paigntonzoo.org.uk/


2nd November – Individual Photos (AM) 

 

ATTENDANCE  

TEMPLAR CLASS  - 97% 

A new feature of our weekly newsletters will be the inclusion of your child’s class 
attendance for the previous week. Attendance is vital for the children to make good 
academic and personal progress. We understand that some absences are 
unavoidable, please speak to us if you have any concerns or questions. If your child 
is unwell, please call the office before 9.00am to let us know.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


